
MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 2ND



For students in grades 9, 10 or 11 who signed up to 
take the Waterloo Math Contest, this is your 
reminder to meet in the library tomorrow morning 
at 8 am sharp!  Good Luck!



Just a reminder to all Prom committee members of 
our meeting tomorrow after school in room 236. 



Boys invited to play against Cardinal Newman today 
the game has been cancelled and will likely be 
rescheduled at a later time due to impending 
weather issues. A practice will be held tomorrow
after school and you are expected to notify the 
coaches if there are any issues.".........I apologize for 
the inconvenience.



Attention all chess club members.  Tomorrow is our 
first annual chess tournament at BT.  There is a 
mandatory chess meeting today during both 
lunches for senior and junior students.  If you have 
any questions, please see Mr. Hendrickse in room 
204.



This is a reminder to all our gr. 11 students who have a 
period 2 on-line class. Please report to the cafeteria 
immediately following this mornings announcements for the 
pathways and post-secondary planning presentation.



Attention all gr. 9 - 11 students. Summer School 2025 
registration is now open. Please check the Gr. 9 - 11 
Student Services NCVLE announcements page for full 
details and deadlines. Please note, there will be no 
applications accepted after the set deadline dates.



A reminder to all gr. 9 - 11 students that Course 
Verifications are due tomorrow, April 3rd. There will be no 
elective course changes after this date so make sure you 
submit your forms with any changes to Mrs. Rankie in 
Student Services. If you have a period 1 e-learning course 
and have not picked up your Course Verification form in 
Student Services, you must do so ASAP.



Attention all members of the badminton team. 
Today, Wednesday April 2nd, we will be having a 
practice starting promptly at 2:30, please meet in 
the big gym. These are mandatory practices and if 
you cannot attend, you must speak to Mr. Dugdale 
or Miss Boria prior. Remember to bring your 
rackets, permission forms and we will see you there!



Any girls interested in trying out for the Girls 
Slo-Pitch team - put your name on a list posted 
outside Mr. Cino's office in Student Services



Any girls interested in trying out for the Girls 
Slo-Pitch team - put your name on a list posted 
outside Mr. Cino's office in Student Services



The BT jr boys hockey team faced off in the battle of 
Grimsby yesterday playing West Niagara. The boys 
dominated the ice, with a 6-1 victory over the wolfpack. 
Gerow started the scoring in the early minutes of the 
first, and the remaining goals were scored by Ellis, 
Dykstra, Bodden, Christie and Wickman. Cole Piche 
demonstrated excellent goaltending keeping the boys in 
the game. Way to go BT!



Attention all students trying out for the junior 
boys soccer team. Tryouts have been cancelled 
after school due to the weather. The date for 
the next tryout will be included in the upcoming 
announcements.



On the menu today…

Pulled Pork on a Bun


